
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Construct Duluth - Press Release
411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802

www.constructduluth.org
For more information contact Kate Van Daele,

Public Information Officer at 218-730-5309

 
DATE: 9/2/2021
SUBJECT: Media Advisory: Mayor Larson and partners to announce Superior Street reopening tomorrow, September 3
BY: Kate Van Daele, Public Information Officer
 

Media Advisory

Mayor Larson and partners to announce Superior Street reopening tomorrow, September 3

Press Conference

September 3 | 10:00 a.m.| In front of the Sheraton Hotel

[Duluth, MN] Mayor Larson will hold a press conference tomorrow, September 3, at 10:00 a.m. to announce that the final
section of Superior Street that has been under construction since late June of this year, will reopen ahead of the Labor Day
holiday weekend. Mayor Larson will be joined by Kristi Stokes of the Greater Downtown Council and Annie Harala from
Northland Constructors.
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